
Dear Adas Yoshuron Members and Friends,

Shabbat services will not be held this weekend as originally scheduled. We apologize for the change in plans.
Services will be scheduled for later this month with Meyer Drapkin and Michael Kosowsky. More details will
be available soon, and we will share the dates with you when everything is certain.

Stay safe and warm, and enjoy the thaw. We look forward to seeing you soon.

-- 
Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org

mailto:info@adasyoshuron.org
http://www.adasyoshuron.org/

